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Representative McLain  
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
HB 4098 

Relating to computer science education 
 

HB 4098 directs the Department of Education to develop a statewide, long-term strategic 

plan for providing computer science education opportunities and to collect program 

participation date and report annually to the Legislature and creates a 27-member 

workgroup. 

 

The measure provides $271,454 Other Funds from the Statewide Education Initiatives 

Account of the Fund for Student Success.  In addition, the bill provides 3 positions (0.95 

FTE) to create, convene, and collaborate with the workgroup. 

 

The Education Subcommittee recommends HB 4098 be amended by the –A2 amendment 

and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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